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CAEP Rejoinder Statement 

 
This is to certify that Monmouth University has received the findings from the site visit. The corrections 

have been made to the site visit report that were suggested by the EPP. The EPP was appreciative of the 

professionalism of the site team. The site team leader was very knowledgeable and helpful throughout the 

process.  

 
 




